
 

 

4th September 2023 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12/13 Parent Information Evening - Thursday 7th September 2023 
 
In order to keep parents and carers fully informed about developments and plans at Brookfield, 
I am pleased to invite you to our Year 12/13 Parent Information Evening.   
 
This evening takes place on Thursday 7th September between 18.00pm and 19.00pm in the 
Main Hall and will involve a number of presentations from key staff on aspects of the school 
and the year ahead.   
 
I hope you will be able to attend.  Please note that it is not intended that students attend this 
event, this is an information evening for parents and carers. 
 
To help with planning for this event, I would be grateful if you complete this form  
https://forms.office.com/e/u3YkxhTumj to confirm your intention to attend.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Keith Hirst 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/u3YkxhTumj

